Megan Steer

From: vestalknb@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 1:39 PM

To: MPWSP-EIR; vestalknb@aol.com; MMartin@Graniterock.com
Subject: Change in location of feed water pipeline

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Mr. Lewis,

Since the DEIR for the Monterey Peninsula Water Supply Project was released last April, CalAm has changed the location
of part of the feed water pipeline. Instead of the pipeline turning right along Charles Benson Road from Lapis Road, it
coninues past Charles Benson Road and turns right at the beginning of Neponset Road. Thus, the DEIR does not contain
any information about the effects of this change.

Neponset Road is a 40 foot wide access road that was deeded in 1893 to provide access to parcels of land owned by
members of my husband's family. The property line runs down the middle of the road with 20 feet on each side being on
the property of each landowner. My husband and | and some of his family members are owners of the southerly side of
the road until the east boundary of APN 229-011-017 & -018.

APN 229-011-017 & -018 are the location of our personal residence. Neponset Road is our only way to and from our
home. We do not understand why CalAm thinks, for any reason without any discussion with us and for any length of time,
that they can prevent us from access to and from our property.

I hope that you will consider us when you publish the next DEIR.

Thank you,
Barbara Martin

328 Neponset Road
Salinas, CA 93908



